
 

 

College Credit Plus will be Ohio’s dual enrollment program for the 2019-2020 school year. 

Eligible students can earn “dual” credit in both high school and college. ALL students that wish 

to participate next year are required to attend an informational meeting. This meeting will 

provide information regarding guidelines and policies for the college credit plus program. Both 

parents and students are encouraged to attend.  

  Date 

 February 20, 2019 @ 7:00 p.m. @ Lynchburg-Clay High school. 
 You MUST attend this meeting in order to participate.  
 Students currently in grades 6-11 are eligible to attend the informational 

meeting 

For more informational regarding Ohio’s new College Credit Plus Program please visit  

https://www.ohiohighered.org/ccp/faqs  

You can also find information regarding the NEW College Credit Plus Program on the high 

school and middle school webpage @ http://www.lynchclay.k12.oh.us/  
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